Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the following information.
You asked:

1. Do you know any schools/colleges in your catchment area that charge staff for parking on schools/college premises? 
Answer: 
We are not aware of any Local Authority schools in our catchment area that charge for parking.

2. If so, how much do they charge? 
Not applicable
3. Are the schools/colleges instructed to charge staff for car parking by authorities or is this an independent decision made by the schools/colleges?
Leicester City Council does not have a policy to apply parking charges in schools and has not instructed Local Authority maintained schools and colleges to charge for parking.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

